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Liberty Utilities
Heather M. Tebbetts

Senior Analyst
Phone: 603-216-3563

Email: Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com

March 23, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 17-149; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. U/b/a Liberty
Utilities

Request for Approval of Company Ownership of Newly lnstalleU UnUergrounU
Services

Dear Ms. Howland:

On September 28, 2017, Liberty Utilities filed its request for ownership of underground

residential services. On February 8, 2018, the Company filed revised tariff pages that provided

for changes recommended by Commission Staff, along with the addition of ownership of

Commercial and Industrial primary underground services.

The Company is filing an original and six copies of its final updates to the tariff with the

following changes since the February 8, 2018, filing:

. The links to the Specifications for Electrical Installations have been updated

throughout the tariff.

. The additional language in Section 12: Underground Services to include the April

1, 2018, date by which the new line extension tariff is effective.

. The clarification that Section 29: Customer Street Crossings no longer applies

after April 1, 2018.

. Removal of the requirements of underground installations in all policies. More

complete information is provided in the links to the Specifications for Electrical

Installations and is duplicative by including in the tariff.

. Clarification of how the cost of Policy 1 line extensions are calculated on First

Revised 60.
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 Clarification that Policy 2 only applies to the subdivision line only.  Individual 

services will fall under Policy 1. 

 Addition of separate costs for different types of underground line extensions in 

Policy 1 on page 77. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with 

any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather M. Tebbetts 

Enclosures 
cc:  Service List 


